4601 W 6th,Ste. B, Lawrence, KS 66049 Phone (785)842-3778 Fax(785) 842-4219
Practice Limited to Allergy and Asthma by Appointment Only
Ronald E. Weiner, MD and Warren E. Frick, MD Certified ABAI

September 10, 2024
Dear Patient:

Effective November 26, 2024, Asthma & Allergy Associates PA will close its doors. We
have made this difficult decision based on a combination of reasons, including family and
health issues.

Dr. Weiner will be retiring from practice.
Dr. Frick will be joining Lawrence Otolaryngology 1112 W 6% St, Lawrence, KS.

If you are a patient of Dr. Frick, or if you see Dr. Weiner and would like to now see Dr. Frick
please fill out the attached Medical Record release so your records will be transferred to
Lawrence Otolaryngology and Dr. Frick can continue your care. For those of you getting
allergy shots, these injections can be continued as planned and you can continue your allergy
and asthma care with Dr. Frick. For your convenience we have attached a medical records
release authorization form. If you have any questions on medical record releases, please
email: med. rec@weareips.com, or call 785-403-0388, option #4. To expedite this process,
we have outsourced this service. Please allow 30 days from the receipt of your authorization
for your medical records to be transferred to another provider or be received by you.

You may also request that your records be transferred elsewhere if desired. Our staff will
help you transfer your records to your primary care doctor or to another board certified
specialist in asthma and allergy.

It has been a privilege and a pleasure to be your doctor. We have seen so many of you gain
control of your health and engage fully in work, school, and activities you love. This has
been our goal for every patient.

Again, thank you for entrusting us with your care, and we wish you good health in the future.

Dr. Ronald E. Weiner Dr. Warren E. Frick




